
To the Mendo BoS: 

 

Please increase the MCFSC's funding to at least $50,000, which would allow us perhaps to 

operate at a baseline level and effectively bring in other grant funding to support more fire-safety 

work in our community.  

 

 

This is very important. This is crucial. Please act positively on this forthwith. 

 

 

 

 

Yrs, 

 

 

Lanny and Karina Cotler 

 


